
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION  

 

This is certify that TV Red de Puerto Rico has purchased from Broadcast Depot, a 

significant number of UHF transmitters, antennas and related accessories for their 

LPTV facilities in Puerto Rico, whose delivery to TV Red, although initially 

scheduled for October 2021, has been delayed by the equipment factory problems 

(SYES, Italy), mostly due to the Covid-19 crisis. November, 21, 2020. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carlos Sarraff  

General Manager 

Broadcast Depot 

7782 NW 46 St. Miami, FL 33166  
 

 
 

 

 


